LARA WEISIGER

From: Lisa Foster <lisafoster25@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 13, 2017 10:45 AM

To: Trish Spencer; Malia Vella; Marilyn Ezzy Ashcraft; Frank Matarrese; Jim Oddie; LARA
WEISIGER

Subject: Alameda should be a sanctuary city

Dear City Council members,

I'm writing to express my support for the resolution declaring Alameda as a sanctuary city, upon which you are slated to vote on Tuesday.
Alameda should join our neighboring towns as a city declaring itself as a safe community, no matter of immigration and documentation
status. This feels especially important in light of the dangerous and heartless direction our current President has promised regarding
immigration policies. Alameda must take a stand for human decency.

Best regards,

Lisa Foster



